
 

  

JOINT WARD FORUM MEETING FOR  

YARDLEY EAST AND YARDLEY WEST & STECHFORD WARDS 

WEDNESDAY 25TH MAY 2022 

6.00PM – 8.00PM 

ST EDBURGHA’S TRUST SCHOOL 

CHURCH ROAD 

B33 8PB 

 

 

 

Agenda  

1. Welcome and Introductions 

 

2. Notice of Recording: 

Residents to be advised that members of the press or public may record and take 

photographs of the meeting. 

 

3. Police Matters including Yardley East Speedwatch 

PS Laura Burke to give an update on issues for the wards. 

 

4. Highways Maintenance – Kier Services 

Kevin Gibbon, Highway Steward, Kier Services to give the latest information update 

including details of Queens Road resurfacing. 

 

5. Highway Improvements 

Imran Khan, Principal Local Engineer to give an update including the Ward Minor 

Transport Measures budget 2022/23. 

 

6. East Birmingham Development 

Mark Gamble, Local Development Manager to provide an update on the Strategy, 

including the former Stechford Cascade site, Barrows Lane and the Green Spaces 

Strategy. 

 

7. Local Updates/Residents News/Open Forum 

Opportunity for residents/local groups to share good news stories/ information updates/ 

raise concerns about matters in the Yardley East and Yardley West & Stechford wards. 

 

8. Date of Next Meeting 

To be confirmed. 

 

 

Contact: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Manager 

E-mail: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 

mailto:beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk

